
 

 

22 January 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers of Year 11s 

Re: Y11 After School Revision and Late Bus 

As the last set of mock exams and then the final exams approach, I am pleased to see how 
many students are making use of the after-school revision and catch-up clubs. These are for 
an hour after school and are proving really useful with very positive feedback. 

All of these classes are open to all students. So even though some students may be 
specifically asked to attend, everyone is welcome, as long as they are engaged and well 
behaved during the session. There is no limit to how many sessions a student attends and 
each visit will earn points towards free prom tickets and the chance to be entered into a 
draw for a Samsung Galaxy tablet or one of 5 sets of wireless headphones. 

 

If a student would like to attend two subjects that are on at the same time then we 
recommend they focus on the core (English, Science, Maths). 

Late Bus: 

For students who travel to school by bus we have laid on a system of late buses. Students 
who have already paid for minibus travel home will be able to use these without additional 
payment. Students who travel on the Border Bus will be asked to pay the same £1.50 that 
they would normally pay. 

Late buses must be booked in advance. If you would like to book a seat on the late bus 
please contact Mrs Blaxall by phone or email (s.blaxall@beccleshighschool.org). Although we 
have planned plenty of capacity, seats will be allocated on a first come, first served basis. 
They must be booked by 10am on the morning your child wishes to travel. You can book 
several days in one go. You might want to book a seat for every Tuesday and Wednesday so 
that your child can attend all the English and History sessions, for example. Obviously, the 
late bus is only available to students who have attended revision sessions that day. 



I would like to thank the teachers and support staff for the extra hours they are putting in to 
ensure your child has the best chance of success this summer, students for their hard work 
and parents / carers for their support. 

Kind Regards 

 

 

Chris Barns 
Headteacher 

 


